Republic of the Philippines
Tourism Infrastructure & Enterprise Zone Authority

01 August 2022

RED. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIOQ, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director, Region IV-B

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
1514 L and S Building, Roxas Boulevard,

Manila, 1000 Metro Manila
denr.mimaropa@gmail.com

Dear RED Claudio,
Greetings from the Tourism Infrastructure and Enterprise Zone Authority (TIEZA)!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 15 July 2022 in response to our request for
guidance on the proposed Tourist Assistance Center (TAC) in Barangay Port Barton and update
on the progress of the reported undertaking on the land classification and reclassification in San
Vicente, Palawan.

Further, we express our gratitude on your office for forwarding our concerns to the PENR Officer
of Palawan for their appropriate action. Moreover, we will forward the copy of the attached
Technical Description and GIS generated map for the proposed TAC to the San Vicente Flagship
TEZ for their information and reference.

We look forward to continuing our partnership with you in working for the country’s sustainable
tourism.,

Very truly yours,

HER
Manager, TE4 Assistance and Monitoring Department
TEZ Mandge®pent Sector
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